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It takes up to 30 
days from the time 
an offender makes 
a payment for PPP 

to confirm 
payment and mail 

a restitution 
check.

Restitution is not 
enforceable if an 
offender is in jail 

or prison.

If no check is received 
within 60 days after the 

start of supervision, 
victim should contact the 

county office where 
offender is supervised 
and ask for offender’s 

agent or VSC.

Full Payment 
Should be 

Made within 
80 Percent 

of 
Supervision 
Sentence.

PPP may initiate process 
to bring case to Court/

Parole Board for a 
violation hearing. The 

Judge/Board must find a 
willful failure to pay.

If the Judge/Board 
determines there is a 
willful failure to pay, 
supervision may be 
revoked or payment 

schedule altered.

If the Judge/Board determines 
there is an inability to pay for 

good cause, payment 
schedule may be altered, 

converted to civil judgment or 
restitution eliminated.  For 
probation cases, the judge 

may extend probation.

For crimes committed after 
Dec. 31, 2010, an offender 

may be converted to 
administrative monitoring. 
PPP continues to collect 

money until a judge ends the 
monitoring or offender dies.

State law requires that 
a 20% administration 
fee be added to the 

total amount of Court 
ordered restitution to 

offset the cost of 
collection. 

Payment example: If 
the offender makes a 
$120 payment, $100 
will be distributed to 

the victim.
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IMPORTANT
Victims must submit a current 

mailing address to the SC 
Department of Probation, Parole and 

Pardon Services.  It is the victim’s 
responsibility to inform SCDPPPS of 

any address changes.  For more 
information, contact the Office of 
Victim Services at  1-888-551-4118 

or 803-734-9367 in Columbia,          
or via email at 

VICTIMSERVICES@PPP.SC.GOV.
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